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I feel it’s very important to count all votes on the day of election. I also feel it’s very 

important to vote in person with proper ID. In fact it should be real ID only. We can’t 

even take a plane without real ID after May 2025. So, having a honest election is very 

important  and I’m not so sure that is happening. We need to have faith in our 

elections and do everything we can to insure integrity with all our elections. Illegal 

can’t vote, that is against the law. I want to also go back to paper ballots that are 

water marks and laws to watch the people counting every vote. Leave no room for 

questioning the vote count. No one should ever be against this.  


